The Prinz Law Office Announces Opening of San Francisco Office

The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the opening of its new San Francisco office. To read the press release announcing the opening, please click on the link: **Press Release**.

Telecommunications and Internet Lawyer Kristie Prinz to Participate in Panel on Ethical Issues in Deployment of VoIP Systems: Client Record Gathering and Voice & Data Storage

Telecommunications and Internet Lawyer Kristie Prinz will be participating in panel at the ABA Annual Meeting, San Francisco, on August 11, 2007.

For more details about the event, please click here.

Telecommunications Lawyer Kristie Prinz to Chair Panel regarding Changing Face of Telecommunication (VOIP, WiFi)

Telecommunications Lawyer Kristie Prinz to chair panel on May 5, 2006 Regarding Changing Face of Telecommunication (VOIP, WiFi) for the International Technology Law Association, 35th Anniversary-Annual Meeting and World Conference, The Fairmont Hotel, San Francisco.